
 
 
 
 
 
My name is Jodie Vindis and I have worked in the child care industry for the 
past 3 years,I believe that all Childcare workers should be included in the 
increase in the hourly rate regardless of  weather or not they work at long 
hour centres as the service and care provide by all child careers should be 
acknowledged. We all  go to our jobs with the same goal in mind to look 
after the children in our care,and we should be recognized for that not 
separated by the hours of our centres. 
 
Signed: Jodie Vindis 
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